
From: donotreply@godaddy.com
To: Andy Newkirk
Subject: goletazoning.com Public Comments: Form Submission
Date: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 9:26:59 AM

Name:
David Low
Email:
dlow@ucsb.edu
Subject:
RV parking restriction
Message:
I am concerned about the new RV parking restrictions. I live on a corner lot such that my
driveway is not visible by my neighbors. I am thinking of purchasing a camper van (Mercedes
van -based) that I will park on my driveway, but I think the new ordinance will prevent me from
doing this. This will not be unsightly, and the camper will not be much larger than a large SUV. If
the new ordinance prevents this for me or my neighbors then I am very much against it. I can
see regulating really large RV parking, but not relatively small camper vans that can also be
used for everyday travel. 

This message was submitted from your website contact form: 
http://www.goletazoning.com/public-comments.html 

Use your free GoDaddy Email Marketing Starter account to follow up with contacts who agreed to
receive email campaigns! Click here to get started.
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